

Fire and Police Commission

Sarah W. Morgan
Chair
Kathryn A. Hein
Vice-Chair
Michael M. O'Hear
Ann Wilson
Marisabel Cabrera
Steven M. DeVougas
Commissioners

April 10, 2015

Maria Monteagudo, Director Department of Employee Relations City Hall – Room 706 200 E. Wells Street Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Ms. Monteagudo:

I am writing to advise you that one position of Police Alarm Operator has become vacant due to a termination. I am therefore requesting that the Positions Ordinance of the City be amended to reduce the authorized strength of the Police Alarm position by one and increase the authorized strength level of the position of Police Dispatcher by one.

MILWAUKEE BOARD OF FIRE AND POLICE COMMISSIONERS

SARAH W. MORGAN, CHAIR

BY:

RENEE KEINERT

PROGRAM ASSISTANT III

SM:rk

